
From: Taylor Gustafson
To: Dusty Pilkington
Subject: Wiehl Road SEPA Culvert
Date: Friday, April 19, 2019 2:06:48 PM

Hi Dusty,
 
I am writing to clarify that the Wiehl Road Improvements Project consists of only one culvert
replacement. One of the SEPA responses notes culverts but that should state culvert.
 
Thank you!
 
Taylor Gustafson
Environmental / Transportation Planner
Kittitas County Public Works
(509)933-8217
taylor.gustafson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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